¥

GOVERNMENT
COMMUNICATIONS
SECURITY BUREAU

TE TIRA TIAKI

15 October 2014

Mr Brett Mainwaring
fyi-request-2037-fd4c19cf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Mainwaring

| refer to your request dated 21 September 2014, in which you requested:

PO Box 12-209
Wellington 6144

P +644472 6881
F +64 4499 3701
www.gcsb.govt.nz

A1147407

e “All Cabinet papers relating to GCSB 'business case' propositions that were prepared

within the last 10 years”.

The research for your request is taking longer than initially anticipated and therefore in
accordance with section 15A of the Official Information Act, | request an extension of a

further 20 working days to ensure that most complete answer can be given.

In accordance with section 15A(4)(b) of the act, you have the right under section 28(3), to

make a compliant to an Ombudsman about the extension.

Yours si r
lan Fletcher
Director



